
The Lands Council 
 

The Lands Council appreciates the good work that went into the Plastic Packaging Study. We
support the finding, including the Primary Recommendations:
1. Extended Producer Responsibility Policy Framework for All Packaging
2. Deposit Return System for Beverage Containers
3. Recycled Content Requirements for Plastic Packaging

We look forward to the final study and implementation, please keep us informed of progress and
next steps.

Sincerely,

Mike Petersen


